RE: Biodiversity survey & report. 

Due to the fact that we have only changed our old conservatory over to an orangery with the same dimensions in the same location, I don’t believe this report is relevant to our application. 

If my assumption is incorrect and you are able to give me some advice on this, please email mike@tiffanys-online.co.uk

Thank you  in advance


